
Dear VT families & friends, 

What can you expect? 
1. All patients will be hand sanitized at the door. 
2. All patients will be temperature screened with a non-contact thermometer (99.2 

temp or higher need to be rescheduled). 
3. All patients need to wear masks while entering the office, we will be wearing 

ours. 
4. All VT patients will be scheduled in 45 minute increments to allow for proper 

sanitation b/w patients. 
5. All patients are asked to notify us and reschedule if you have a cough, runny 

nose, and /or fever. 
6. We are asking that the patient enters the office with 1 parent/caretaker and ask 

that siblings will stay home with the other parent/caretaker.  The amount of 
people in the office will be limited to 10, even after the Shelter in Place is lifted 
and will change according to direction of CDC and the government.                                                                                             
There are 7 staff members, so that does not leave much room for too many more 
people in the office. 

7.  We are still adhering to social distancing guidelines.  

We have missed the energy our patients bring to our office, we’re excited about re-
opening, and we look forward to interacting and seeing your smiling faces very 
soon. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Shim & staff


